
   Class Attendance! Otters Class Fire Engine Visit  

We were very lucky to have a visit from a 

crew from Budleigh Salterton Fire     

Station this week. The children were 

very excited and during the visit were 

able to explore the Fire Engine and all 

the different     equipment that it had on 

board. The highlight of the visit for 

many of the children was being able to 

operate the fire hose! 

Eden Project 

Kingfishers Class really enjoyed their 

trip to the Eden Project last Friday.  

During their visit they took part in a 

‘Brilliant Botanists’ workshop visiting the 

Rainforest and Mediterranean biomes to 

collect data about leaves. They also   

collected data about the physical       

condition in the biome, using data       

loggers. Before the workshop the      

children had the chance to explore the 

biomes and find out about the plants and 

animals that can survive in the           

differing environments within them and 

why. Whilst they were there they found 

banana trees, rice plants, sugar cane and 

saw pineapples growing, they even found 

a plant that smelled like coca cola!  

Secondary School Admissions  

The deadline for 2020 Secondary School 

admissions closes on the 31st October, 

please remember to apply before then. 

Otters 
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Kingfishers 

94.7% 

Dragonflies 99.3% 

Friday 18th 

October 

Non-Pupil Day 

Monday 28th 

October 

Return to school 

Tuesday 29th 

October 

Rearranged Cross 

Country—Bicton 

Arena 

Dates for the Diary 

Open Sessions 

There are still 2 open sessions being held 

after half term. Please spread the word to 

anyone that may be interested.  

The sessions are being held on: 

Wednesday 30th October—2.00-3.00pm 

Monday 4th November—9.30-10.30am 

 

Aldi Kit for Schools 

We are collecting the Aldi Kit for Schools 

stickers so if you shop in Aldi then please 

think of us! If we can collect 300 stickers 

then we will get a sports kit for school and 

a chance to win £20,000 

 

Jumble Sale 

The Former Little Otters will be holding a 

Jumble sale on 2nd November at East 

Budleigh Village Hall 10.00-12.00. If you 

have any jumble donations please call Fran 

on 568732 for collection. 

 

School Dinners 

Please make sure that school dinners are 

paid for in advance and that any           

outstanding balances are cleared during 

the first week back after half term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Uniform 

Uniform is now sold by School Trends at 

https://www.schooltrends.co.uk/uniform/

OttertonCEPrimarySchoolEX97HU   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely Half Term holiday! 
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            Don’t forget to follow      
            and share us on         
            Facebook! 
Search for  
Otterton CofE Primary School 

Day £2.25 

Week £11.25 

Half Term £90.00 

Friday 1st    

November 

OCESA Family 

Spooky Disco 

Sunday 10th 

November 

OCESA Bonfire &       

Fireworks 

Wednesday 

20th November 

OCESA AGM 

Saturday 23rd 

November 

Chocolate Bingo 

Saturday 7th 

December 

Reindeer Run 

OCESA Dates 
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